
CHAIRMAN’S REPORT TO THE MEETING OF FULL COUNCIL 
ON WEDNESDAY, 15 MARCH 2017 

 
 
2 March  
Chairman attended Royal British Legion meeting in Ryde. 
 
10 March 
Chairman attended Girl Guiding South West England Reception at the Lakeside 
Hotel. 
 
13 March 
Chairman attended Commonwealth Flag Raising at the Eastern Gardens, Ryde. 
 
14 March 
Chairman hosted Cubs visiting the Council Chamber and to learn about the Mace as 
part of gaining their Local Community Badge. 
 
 
Councillor Charles Chapman 
Chairman of the Isle of Wight Council 


